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" JUNE 21, 2019

PAPA FALL

YOFF TONGHOR ROUTE DE LOCEAN BP29011
DAKAR 14522
SENEGAL

Ref: MID # 200008591747

APP ID # 2001173699
Dear Mr. Fall:

We have recently received your submitted repeat electrocardiogram (ECG)dated
June 21, 2019. The ECG has been read as acceptable.

Use of the above reference numbers on future correspondence and/or reports
will aid us in locating your file.

Sincerely,
o
A 3 "
i //vtﬁ/ ' y——
L,- for
David M. O'Brien, MD, MPH
Manager, Aerospace Medical Certification Division

Civil Aerospace Medical Institute

c¢c:  PATRICK R. CORREA M.D.
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MAY 21, 2019
REGISTERED MAIL

PAPA FALL

YOFF TONGHOR ROUTE
DE LOCEAN BP29011
DAKAR 14522
SENEGAL

Ref: MID # 200008591747

APP ID # 2001173699
Dear Mr. Fall:

This is in reference to your submitted electrocardiogram (ECG):

a copy is
enclosed for your reference,

The ECG we received indicated technical

problems and has no ECG date, please
submit a repeat for our review.

We are unable to confirm your eligibility for the first class certificate you

now hold until our Medical Officer has interpreted your ECG to be within
normal limits.

Please note, if the requested ECG is not received within 60 days your first-
class certificate will be downgraded to a second-class certificate.

Use of the above reference numbers on

future correspondence and/or reports
will aid us in locating your file.

Sincerely,

(,///"’{J /('T___ for

David M. O'Brien, MD, MPH
Manager, Aerospace Medical Certification Division
Civil Aerospace Medical Institute

Enclosures: Electrocardiogram
Pilot’s Bill of Rights Notification - Current Medical

cc: PATRICK R. CORREA M.D.
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PILOT’S BILL OF RIGHTS NOTIFICATION
CURRENT AIRMAN MEDICAL CERTIFICATE HOLDER

This letter concerns the Administrator’s investigation of your qualification to continue to hold
your current airman medical certificate and advises you of the nature of this investigation. In
addition, the Pilot’s Bill of Rights, Public Law 1 12-153, requires that we inform you that:

* Any response to an inquiry by a representative of the Administrator by you in
connection with this investigation of your qualifications as described in this letter may
be used as evidence against you.

* A copy of the releasable portions of your airman medical file is available to you upon
your written request addressed to:

Federal Aviation Administration
Aerospace Medical Certification Division
Medical Records Department, AAM-331
P.O. Box 25082

Oklahoma City, OK 73125-9867




